
Hope for 

North Brevard Inc. 

To all Get Up & Go 5K and 10K participants:

Thank you all for your support of the Get Up and Go race and Hope for North Brevard!

We apologize for all inconveniences caused by: other website directional errors, course 
management due to all of the twists & turns, as well as the delayed race results. Please 
know that we are truly sorry and all measures will be made to eliminate problems and 
assure a positive race experience next year. 

MARK YOUR CALENDAR FOR NEXT YEAR’S RACE –
**Get Up and Go 5K / 10K – Aug. 25, 2012 

Next Year we plan to move the race to:

 Titusville’s Max Brewer Bridge for a night race!!**

We have complete and accurate results for the 2011 Get Up and Go posted at the 
Hope for North Brevard, Running Zone, Space Coast Runners, and Florida East Coast 
Runners websites. Please let us know if you placed in your age group and would like a 
medal as we will gladly send it to you by mail.

One of the things that didn’t happen at the race was our opportunity to highlight Hope 
for North Brevard Inc. & what your race proceeds were supporting.  We ask that you 
visit our website @ www.hopenb.org for more information. This is a nonprofit, faith 
based organization serving the needs of the community in North Brevard. One of the 
projects sponsored by HNB is the Building 418 Student Center – which was the location 
of our race this year! This facility is a community youth center offering a safe, positive 
outlet for youth activities throughout the year.
 
All proceeds of the Get Up and Go races are donated to Hope for North Brevard and 
will benefit projects such as Building 418 as well as many other activities and services 
sponsored by HNB. 

WE HOPE TO SEE YOU NEXT YEAR (& BRING A FRIEND)!

Sarah Guttery (Race Director)   and  Trey Gordon (Executive Director of HNB)
sguttery@cfl.rr.com                                 tgordon@hopenb.org
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